From: Shon Hall

To: Public Testimony
Subject: Ordinance: 250580
Date: Tuesday, July 22, 2025 1:59:52 PM

EXTERNAL: This email originated from outside the kemo.org organization. Use caution and examine the sender
address before replying or clicking links.

We JUST learned that digital signs are being considered!!
We hope this doesn’t pass!

It’s bad enough to drive by these blindly bright signs that continue to flash and change, however, to live by one
would almost be unbearable!

As representatives of our community, please think beyond businesses, and protect the people that have to live with
these intrusive, even painful, signs!

Sent from my iPhone 16 Pro Max
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